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SOCIETY FOR AMERICAN ARCHAEOLOGY

Dear Members,

You may have heard that in the coming weeks the Trump administration plans to submit
a budget to Congress that defunds the National Endowment for the Humanities (NEH)
and National Endowment for the Arts (NEA). These federal agencies, especially

NEH, help support the protection of the archaeological record by funding our members'
research and field work. The National Humanities Alliance says that elimination of
these agencies would save the federal government 0.02% of its budget, and is in part a
move to cut off support for innovative - and sometimes dissenting - fact-based research
in the humanities.

If you care about the quality of our cultural lives, and about freedom to investigate our
past and present, [ urge you to click on this link and contact your representatives in
Congress.

Please recall that the Trump budget has not yet been submitted to Congress, and that
negotiations over its provisions have not yet begun. This issue will probably resurface
for us all again this spring.

Please share this message to your family, friends, and colleagues - and consider visiting
your congressional representative's office soon to voice your concerns to staff members
there.

Sincerely,

Diane Gifford-Gonzalez
President

Society for American Archaeology, 1111 14th St NW Suite 800, Washington, DC 20005


http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001HervYHbj5X8mPJXap0cDxmVwMtsnEYQy39Ytjo2tJBQ0i-F0xLKEjiC4B_XFtXYs8uNl369uROz5tTIKkDc1o3IEPjamb6RGF962n3beFp0C4vbvMJL_5_FjkR8ciOmX1XxAZzdysJyG1ANeFNk-5qdYl8Bn66eLKr2v6GPFDXoCUcZUvL_bOZ-iAmuj4NsUx6ljIF4kjtgrCq_lCZGK5uNRoSHzC8YPX0H291NfP5o=&c=Ghwld7edQHYbDN0nszrb1e628XLINbsvV0f_tZK3yYCxdxPNOc-UtQ==&ch=d_ZOo4Q1GKdQ84UFbyAEqBBpuRZHoV5MpipxakFMWoBj7lmATUMj_Q==
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